CPSO collecting flags for Flag Day

Monday, June 5, 2017

The Caddo Sheriff’s Office is collecting worn, unserviceable U.S. flags and will arrange for their proper disposal on
Flag Day, June 14.

If you have an old flag you would like to dispose of, you can drop it off at any of the CPSO substations: 4910 North
Market; 11141 Hwy. 1 North in Oil City; or 9956 Mansfield Road in Keithville. A deputy will make arrangements to
turn it over to the American Legion, Lowe-McFarlane Post 14, for reverent disposal during their annual Flag Day
ceremony.




